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November 19, 2014 
 
Ms. Jenny Herman 
Maryland Department of the Environment 
Oil Control Program 
1800 Washington Boulevard 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230-1719 

 

Re:  Request for Trial Shutdown  

  Gasoline Fueling Station – Royal Farms #64 

7950 Pulaski Highway, Baltimore, Maryland 21237 

MDE Case No. 10-0339-BA 

MDE Facility No. 3975 

 
Dear Ms. Herman: 
 
Based on the data collected to date at the above referenced Site, as presented in the 3rd 
Quarter 2014 Progress Report, dated November 6, 2014, AEC requests a trial shutdown of 
the dual phase extraction remediation system in order to begin a rebound evaluation as 
outlined in the Revised Corrective Action Plan (CAP) Addendum, dated June 27, 2013.   
 
AEC will prepare a Rebound Evaluation Work Plan for submittal to the Maryland Department 
of the Environment (MDE). The work plan will be prepared in accordance with the CAP 
Addendum Approval Letter, dated September 4, 2013 and the Revised CAP Addendum.   
 
If there are any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (301) 776-0500.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Advantage Environmental Consultants, LLC 

 
Jeffery Stein 
Principal 
 
cc: T. Ruszin 

  


